
Hello, everyone! I hope you're having a great weekend.  
 
Last Friday was LIT's first session, and it went amazingly. We introduced ourselves and 
decorated name tags that included a fun word that described our personalities (Creative 
Writing). Then we talked about languages that were spoken in the classroom and made 
beaded bracelets of the word on our nametags--but in a different language (Language & 
Culture). We ended our session by making sorbet out of lemonade and ice, and learning 
how it works (science).  
 
Our next session is on 10/11. We look forward to seeing your daughters there! Also: ​we still 
have room! ​Do continue to invite your chid's friends to join us. 
 
Please don't forget to bring your checks made out to Ladies in Training to the next session, if 
you haven't already.  
 
Thank you, and have a good long weekend! 
--Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


